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I hope everyone had a wonderful bank holiday weekend. 
I cannot believe we are at this time again - Sats week is upon us!
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all pupils in year 6

the very best of luck. The whole year group has worked
extremely hard to ensure they are ready for this important

week. As always can I express my sincere gratitude to the whole
year 6 staff team for the continued dedication to our young

people. 
Wow what an amazing achievement last week with or LUFC

penalty shoot out organised by Mr Wingfield. This event was a
roaring success - many thanks to everyone in raising a hugely

impressive sum!
Just a rmedier as the warm weather approaches us to ensure
your child comes to school with sun cream already applied.

Have a wonderful weekend. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


BPA Celebration Zone
Reception: Lacey, for coming in this week and trying really hard with the phonics
work we have been doing.

Year 1: Kaiden, for an incredible start to your non-chronological report on plants. I
cannot wait to read the rest of it. 

Year 2: Alexia, for incredible arithmetic scores and for always working so hard in
every lesson. You are a credit to Year 2.

Year 3: Jack -TWK, for amazing work with fractions on a number line in maths. Well
done.

Year 3: Ethan, for beautiful handwriting in all his books. His books show our Bramley
Magnificent Ten!.

Year 4: The whole of Year 4, for being an absolute credit to our school and for being
wonderful role models during our school trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park! Well
done everyone. 

Year 5: Cody G, for an excellent attitude towards editing and uplevelling his setting
description in English.

Year 5: Adaline, a fantastic start to her setting description about the rainforest. She
has taken her time, thoroughly read through for mistakes and has included all of our
success criteria. 

Year 6: Bella C, for being a wonderful friend and working really hard in lessons.

Year 6: Mitchell M, for a much improved attitude to revision and study time. Well
done

Year 6: Maddie G, for superb understanding during our learning on Angles in
Maths and for a more attentive and focused end to the week with Early BIrd.

Launchpad: Stephane, for fantastic fractions! Stephane can identify halves and
quarters. We are so proud of you, Stephane

Mrs Willetts: Alfie C and Kornelijus S, for being amazing Gardeners & helping Lenny
keep the weeds at bay !! 

Mrs Dove: Cody G, for the kindness he shows towards others both in and out of school. 



This week at Bramley

To our families and
staff who

celebrated this
week....

 Happy Eid.

This week Nursery have travelled into space

using the wonderful technology in the

Resource Provision.  We've used the book,

Whatever Next to increase our understanding

of how things work. We've made straw rockets

to investigate the power of our own 'wind' and

roleplayed using boxes, wellies, colanders. 

 There is no stopping our learning in Nursery...

To infinity and beyond! 

Year 3 have been learning
about what life was like in

Victorian Bradford and
Saltaire and how times have

changed today.

Pare
nt Notic

es

No driving or parking on school site.



Unless you have a blue badge you are not allowed to drive or
park on the school site. You need to park up and walk your

children into the school grounds.



Please note: We are not responsible for parking spaces outside
of school, if you have any issues with this you need to send

your complaints to Leeds City Council. 





Monday 9th May: Year 6 SATs week (can we ask that
parent/carers contact the office via email and
limit coming into the office area)
Wednesday 18th May: Year 2 trip to Yorkshire
Wildlife Park
Wednesday 18th May: Coffee Morning - Cancelled 
Friday 20th May: Wear Denim for Dementia Day -
Donate £1
Friday 20th May: School closes for 2 weeks
Monday 6th June: school re-opens

       Diary Dates:


